
 

 

Akamai Cannabis Clinic 
3615 Harding Ave, Suite 304 

Honolulu, HI  96816 

 

 

December 18, 2020 

 

 

The Honorable Jarrett Keohokalole 

Hawaii State Capitol, Room 203 

415 S. Beretania Street 

Honolulu, HI 96813 

 

REQUEST FOR INFORMATIONAL BRIEFING 

 

 
Dear Senator Keohokalole, 
 
Attaching for your information a follow-up letter to Director Char that was delivered to 
the Director’s office earlier today electronically.  This letter summarizes three months’ 
worth of correspondences and demonstrates the extent to which administrative barriers 
are impacting our Medical Cannabis Program. 
 
If one has not already been arranged, could we please consider scheduling an 
Informational Briefing that would include speakers who are certifying providers in the 
medical cannabis community in order to address obstacles that our Medical Cannabis 
Program is currently facing and inform possible legislation for the coming Session. 
 
Thank you for considering this request. 
 
Aloha, 

 

 
Clifton Otto, MD 
cliftonotto@hotmail.com 
808-233-8267. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://static1.squarespace.com/static/54b9fbd9e4b0b6737df63e5d/t/5fddb846c18bd5077c8f9ceb/1608366151088/Char-Correspondence+Conclusions-18Dec20.pdf
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